Debra Thompson

From: Charlene Dreishach <charlie4btd@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 8:59 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Public Safety Advisory Board

| would like to be considered for an appointment to the Public Safety Advisory Board. | feel it would be an
interesting board to serve on and allow me to see how the Borough functions.

Please let me know the procedures | need to follow to be considered on this board.
Thank you,

Brian Dreisbach

P.O. Box 782

609 Sandy Beach Rd

Petersburg, AK 99833

406-381-7372
charlie4btd@gmail.com




